
  2024-25 Verification Worksheet  
               Federal Student Aid Program (Dependency Override Request) 
 
Your application was selected by the Department of Education for review in a process called “Verification.” In this process, Bay Mills Community 
College will compare information from your FAFSA with this worksheet. The law requires completion of Verification before awarding and/or 
disbursing federal aid. If there are differences between your FAFSA and your verification documentation, electronic corrections to your FAFSA may 
be required. You must complete and sign this worksheet, attach all required documents, and return it to the financial aid office before  your 
application can be processed. After your request and documentation are reviewed, the financial aid office will notify you in writing the decision to 
approve or deny your Dependency Override Request. Please Note: The 
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